From: Colbourne, Yvette
To: Gibbs, Denise A.
Subject:

Date:

Fwd: [EXTERNAL] EFDMS Submission Received
Sunday, July 14, 2024 4:53:51 PM

Yvette Colbourne

Commissioner | City Commission

City of Miramar | 2300 Civic Center Place, Miramar FL 33025

0: 954.602.3131 | ycolbourne@miramarfl.gov

www.miramarfl.gov |

It’s Right Here In Miramar... And So Are You!

From: Ethics FDMS Info <EthicsFDMSInfo@mail.disclosure.floridaethics.gov>
Sent: Sunday, July 14, 2024 4:47:57 PM

To: Colbourne, Yvette <ycolbourne@miramarfl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] EFDMS Submission Received

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Please be cautious

Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or attachments

Ashley Lukis
Chair
Michelle Anchors
Vice Chair
William P. Cervone
Tina Descovich
Freddie Figgers
Luis M. Fusté
Laird A. Lile
Wengay M. Newton, Sr.

State of Florida
COMMISSION ON
ETHICS
P.O. Drawer 15709
Tallahassee, Florida 32317-
5709

325 John Knox Road
Building E, Suite 200
Tallahassee, Florida 32303

"A Public Office is a Public
Trust"

Kerrie J. Stillman
Executive Director

Steven J. Zuilkowski
Deputy Executive Director/
General Counsel

(850) 488-7864 Phone
(850) 488-3077 (FAX)
www.ethics.state.fl.us

Success! The Florida Commission on Ethics received your Form 1 - Statement of Financial Interests
on July 14, 2024 submitted through the EFDMS system. Submitted disclosures are public record
and viewable on the Commission's website. This email is not the official verification that can

be used to qualify for office.


mailto:ycolbourne@miramarfl.gov
mailto:dagibbs@miramarfl.gov
http://www.miramarfl.gov/

To obtain a verification and receipt of filing to submit to a qualifying officer, log into the EFDMS

system: https://disclosure.floridaethics.gov/Account/Login and print the verification from the Filer
dashboard.

You can also file amendments and update your contact information by logging into EFDMS.

Do not reply to this email as it is generated automatically and electronically and cannot accept
electronic replies.

Florida Commission on Ethics
325 John Knox Road, Building E, Suite 200
Tallahassee, FL 32303

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from City officials
regarding city business are public records, and are available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications, including your email address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure. This message,
together with any attachments, is intended only for the addressee. It may contain information which is legally
privileged, confidential and exempt from public disclosure. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the
City of Miramar immediately by return e-mail.
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